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July 24, 2014
Mr. John Brazzale
Plasti-Fab Ltd.
Box 88
Crossfield, AB TOM 0S0
Via Email: jbrazzale@plastifab.com

Dear Mr. Brazzale:
Re: Plasti-Fab Ltd. — Environment Act Licence 3098 — Monitoring Plan

- Thank you for submitting the plan dated June 3, 2014 for styrene and pentane monitoring.
The assessment of styrene emission from your facility located at 2485 Day Street in Winnipeg
using the results of styrene stack emission tests from a similar Plasti-Fab facility in Vancouver,
BC has been accepted. The monitoring plan meets the requirements of Clause 11(a) of Licence
#3098.

You have also indicated on the monitoring plan that you need an extension to meet the
requirement of Clause 11(b) of the licence regarding pentane management. Your request has
been approved and the new due date will be January 31, 2015, Please note that you are required
to submit a Notice of Alteration and obtain approval before you replace the existing continuous
expander to a batch expander as a plan to reduce the use of pentane in the facility.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Eshetu Beshada of this
office at (204) 945-7023 or Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca,

Yours truly,

Tracey 'Braun, M.Sc.
Director

c. Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch
Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch



